JOHN CORNYN Texas



May 2, 2022

Islamic Relief USA 3655 Wheeler Avenue Alexandria, Virginia 22304

## Dear Friends:

I am pleased to wish an Eid Mubarak to my friends of the Muslim faith in Texas and across the United States. As the month of Ramadan comes to a close, many will celebrate this time of self-reflection and gratitude with their loved ones and communities. This year, friends and families will celebrate Eid-al Fitr together in-person, many for the first time since the COVID-19 pandemic.

I want to recognize and thank Islamic Relief USA for their humanitarian efforts across Texas and our nation. With the help of their partner organizations, Islamic Relief USA has been able to support many of our neighbors and refugees who experienced health and financial challenges this year.

I wish you peace and prosperity during this year's Eid-al Fitr celebration and in the many years to come.

Yohn Comp

United States Senator